
 

 

 

 

 

 
To: All Ongwanada Staff 

 
From: Dr. Sean Kerry 

 
Date: July 16, 2024. 

MEMO

 

Re: Welcome Amber Adams (Clinical Manager) to Psychological Services & CBS  
 

 

I am pleased to announce that Amber Adams will be joining our Psychological Services 
and CBS department on July 29th, 2024.  Amber brings to the department her 
background in the field of Applied Behaviour Analysis (Master’s of Professional 
Education from Western University and board certification with the Behavior Analyst 
Certification Board).  As she was recently approved for Autonomous Practice: Behaviour 
Analyst Certificate through the College of Psychologists and Behaviour Analysts of 
Ontario, she will be able to independently sign off on developed behaviour support 
plans and protocols. 

 

Amber will be focusing on our Complex Care environments at Sunnyside and Haig, and 
will assist in oversight and management of behaviour support plans, while consulting 
with Psychiatry, front line staff, supervisors and clinicians in the complex care team.   

 

With Amber joining the team, Alex Glecoff will be shifting his role to supervision and 
oversight of the behaviour therapists in Psychological Services and CBS. 

   

Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Amber as she becomes part of our 
team. We look forward to her contributions and the positive impact she will 
undoubtedly make. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Sean Kerry, Ph.D., C.Psych. 

Clinical and Counselling Psychologist 

Director, Psychological Services 


